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5th November 2012

FROM CHRISTINE ACHIENG
TO SPONSOR SIGRUN MARIA KRISTIN
Dear Sponsor Maria,
RE: DAP REPORTS FROM AUGUST TO OCTOBER 2012

Much greetings from Christine, a polite girl but clever! Your foster daughter is promising you to work hard, she will join class 7 next year 2012. 
Christine likes going to the church and I took her pictures with her friend in the church. She is a prayerful girl, always lead the whole school in praising and adoration with good songs or hymns.
Christine is very polite but always love the smaller children. At lunch times she serves the lowest class kids with their dishes of food.

She says I will be happy as Christmas Eve Dinner is nearing. I will eat rice and chicken, we will be happy while gathering around the table. 
She is ever happy and thankful for her sponsorship. 

Thanks,

Lucy Odipo.

